

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 4th February 2022

Children's Mental Health Week

Children's Mental Health Week is taking place from 7 - 13 February 2022. This year's theme is Growing Together.

On Friday 11th February we are welcoming Konflux Theatre in Education into school to deliver Mindfulness workshops to each of the classes.

Senior Pupil Awards

The following pupils have been given their Senior Pupil Award:

Louie Noah L Rory Well done!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Marina Davis Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Bagshaw Museum Visit



The topic focus for this term in KS2 is Ancient Egypt. Next week the children in Classes Eagle and Bear will visit Bagshaw Museum in Batley to supplement the work they are doing in school. Class Eagle will visit on Tuesday 8th February and Class Bear on Wednesday 9th February. The children will be taking part in a range of activities during their visit.

Please ensure your child arrives at school for registration promptly at 08:50 if they are going on this visit.



We break up for half term on Friday 18th February and return to school Monday 28th February.